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We need to stop building more infrastructure that facilitates the continued use of fossil
 fuels.  The science is very clear that we need to be reducing our greenhouse gas
 emissions to zero and then start pulling CO2 out of the atmosphere and sequestering
 it.  Facilitating LNG exports moves us in the wrong direction.  Instead, we should be
 focusing our efforts on a rapid transition to reduced energy use and renewable
 energy sources.
 

I ask that you not allow the export of LNG.

 
Wes Ernsberger   
Owego, NY
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